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U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Regulatory Branch, Coastal Area Section 
100 West Oglethorpe Avenue 
Savannah, Georgia 31401-3640 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is to certify the work subject to the jurisdiction of the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers as 
described in my application dated 5/26/22 is to the best of my knowledge, 
consistent with the Georgia Management Plan. 

Since my project is located in the Coastal Area of Georgia, I understand the U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers must provide this statement to the Georgia Department of Natural Resources, Coastal 
Resources Division, Ecological Services Section (GADNR-CRD) for its review, and a 
Department of Army permit will not be issued until the GADNR-CRD concurs with my findings. 
I also understand additional information may be required by the GADNR-CRD to facilitate its 
review of my project and the additional information certifications may be required for other 
Federal or State authorizations. 

Signature of Application: 

Date: 

Printed Name of Applicant: 

Street Address: 

City, State, Zip Code: 

Phone Number: 

Fax Number: 

E-Mail Address:

5/26/22 

Darien DDA, Deborah Gilkey 

PO Box452 

Darien, GA 31305 

(912) 437-5604

ddadirector@darientel.net 

For questions regarding consistency with the Georgia Coastal Management Program, 
Please contact Kelle Moore, GADNR-CRD, (912) 264-7218. 
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City of Darien 

Buildings & Codes 
   106 Washington Street  Darien, GA 31305 Office: (912) 437-6644 www.cityofdarienga.com 

 

 

 
 

 
To: Darien Downtown Development Agency        November 7, 2023 
 Coastal Permitting Service 
 US Army Corps of Engineers 
 Georgia Department of Natural Resources 
 
 
Subject: Code Compliance, City Dock 
 
This is to inform you that the request for code compliance certification for the proposed revision to the 
city dock has been completed.  This project is not violative of any local zoning laws. 
 
The proposal, as outlined by Coastal Permitting Service, and dated November 27, 2022, is in compliance 
with all city codes and is approved. 
 
Questions may be directed to the building inspector. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chris Lynn 
Building Inspector 
City of Darien 
chris.lynn@cityofdarienga.com 
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